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Marguerite McLean

_____ I o __ laoc9-E1
From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Wednesday, February 01, 2012 9:18 AM

To: Keino Young

Cc:

Jim Breman; Shawna Senko; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Return of confidential documents - 100009-El

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will return to FPL confidential documents 06089-
10 and 07354-10.

Thank you for the quick response.

Marguerite H. Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Quk Doulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32397-0850
850-413-6824

From: Keino Young

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 9:17 AM
To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Jim Breman; Shawna Senko; Hong Wang
Subject: RE: Return of confidential documents - 100005-EI

Return the documents. Keino

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 8:31 AM
To: Keino Young

Cc: Jim Breman; Shawna Senko; Hong Wang
Subject: Return of confidential documents - 100009-E1

Keino,

| have a staff directive to return to the source confidential documents 06089-10 and

07354-10.

Do you want this confidential documents forwarded to FPL?
or should these documents be destroyed ?

<
DN 06089-10 - [GCL]/Bennett - (CONFIDENTIAL ) Highlighted portions of staff’s % i‘, f_f:-j
Tth set of interrogatories and 3rd request for PODs to FPL [contains information L o 2
previously cluimed by FPL to be confidential in staff’s "Review of Florida Power & L:i bred =
Light's Project Management Internal Controls for Nuclear Plant Uprate and = o (;f-j:_
Construction Projects.” 7/10]. o é é
DN 07354-10 - GCL [Bennett - (CONFIDENTIAL) Response to audit staff's data : ?j g %!’::
request No. 89. T & L.

2/1/2012




Thanks.

Marguerite H. MclLean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee. Florida 32399-0850
850-413-6824
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